
Resort Village of Mistusinne 
SUMMER  2023 NEWSLETTER 
Website: www.mistusinne.com 

Facebook: The Resort Village of Mistusinne 

Email: office@mistusinne.com 

Phone: (306) 854-4637 
 

Office Hours: 
Friday 12 pm - 5 pm 

July & August: 
Friday 12 pm - 5 pm 

Saturday 10 am - 2 pm 
 

*Recycling is currently open 24/7*  

Please remember to rinse out your containers and 
a reminder that everything has to be pre-sorted. 
Be sure to keep our recycle room tidy. 
 

Recycling Funds 
After years of all the recycling proceeds 

going directly to the playground fund council 
has decided on a little switch up. From now 
on all proceeds from the recycling will go into 
a general “recreation” fund and will be        
assessed on a case by case basis.   
 

Summer Student 
We would like to welcome Garrett Coutts to 
the team. Garrett is working with us 3 days a 
week. He is outdoors with the maintenance 
team. He is a very welcomed addition to our 
crew. If you see him out and about be sure to  
say Hello!  

 

Canada Day 
Canada Day Events were amazing and 

well attended. Approximately 230 people    
enjoyed the BBQ. Excellent turn out! Huge 
thank you to council led by Councilor Glubis 
and all volunteers. 

 

Playground  
Volunteers we need you! A new 
piece of playground equipment 
has been purchased and our 

maintenance team could use a few handy 
hands to help install it! If you are interested 
please let us know! 

 

Irrigation Upgrades 
Have you seen the new additions?     
1 kilometer of new irrigation lines are 

being run along the eastern side of the village.  
What a terrific year of progress here at      
Mistusinne. 

Gazebo Project 
Council, led by Councilor Coutts has been 
working for the last few years to put together 
a plan and funds for a community Gazebo. 
This will be a space for friends to have coffee, 
families to host parties and a place for the 
whole community to come together for LIVE 
entertainment.  
We are getting close! We are still looking for 
sponsors to help get us to our goal. 

Gazebo Fundraiser! 
Thank you to everyone who came  down to 
the 8th hole August 6th to see Kris Klyne’s 
one man band! He had us all tapping our toes. 
Thank you to the Baker and Book families for 
the donations of popcorn, ice tea and time! 
This event was by donation and earned 
$1716.30 towards our new Gazebo Project.  
Thank you! 
 

Annual Charity Golf Tournament 
Will be held Saturday August 12th. Tee 
off at 10:30am. Please contact the office 

for more details or check out the posters! Pro-
ceeds from the tournament benefit Elbow 
First Responders and Fire Department.  
Contact l.montgomery@sasktel.net to register, 
volunteer or donate. 

Everyone is welcome to join the golfers for 
POTLUCK SUPPER, raffles and silent auc-

tion at 5pm. 50/50 in support of STARS.  
 

Taxes 2023 
The 15% discount on Municipal taxes is avail-
able until August 30th.  Get those payments 
in if you wish to take advantage. 
 

A HUGE Thank you to everyone who picked 
up their taxes this year. 75 on Mistusinne 
morning and then another 116 in the weeks 
following. WOW! What a savings on postage! 

See you all at the event next year! 

Concept only.  

Structure may not be exactly as pictured 

ETransfers 
office@mistusinne.com 

Please indicate the cabin number and payment description.  

mailto:l.montgomery@sasktel.net


Dead Fall & Trees 
Friendly reminder that you need         
advance permission to remove dead fall. 

Please email the office. If you think a tree 
needs to be cut down you must provide a    
letter with pictures to the office for review.  
 

Dry Trees 
It is a VERY dry season! We appreciate all the 
help we get watering trees. We simply cannot 
do it without your help so THANK YOU! 
 

Golf Cart Bylaw 
The new Golf cart Bylaw is set to have 
a third reading and be passed at the    

THURSDAY, August 24th council meeting.  
 

Feel free to have a read on our website at the 
very top of the Bylaw and policies page. 
 

Fire Bans 
Fire Ban season has arrived. Here in 
Mistusinne we follow the fire ban 
regulations of Douglas Provincial 
Park. 
 

Fire ban information can be found on our 
website, by email and social  media. Fire bans 
will be clearly marked at the entrance to the 
village.  
 

Have you met R.I.C? 
RIC (Resident Information Center) lives in 
our recycling building. RIC would love for 
you stop by if you are looking for commonly 
requested information like: 
Green Space Permits 
Budget and Financial Information 
Permits information and applications 
 

Lost & Found 
Our lost and found collection has been        
relocated to our recycle room.  

 

Snow removal 
We know it’s only August but we all 
know that winter is coming if we like 

it or not! If you are interested in seasonal 
snow removal for 2023/24 please sign up for a 
site assessment by  September 15th.  

 

Storage spots 
Don’t forget that if you are renting a storage 
spot in the maintenance yard you are responsi-
ble for the upkeep of that site.  
 

Got Garbage? 
Construction and all other non-household  
garbage must be disposed of properly.       
Mistusinne has an existing agreement with  
Elbow to allow use of the transfer station for a 
small fee.  

ATV use in Mistusinne 
ATV use, although improved, continues to be an 
issue in the community. Please take the time to 
discuss with your family and guests the rules and 
regulations. Safety is our number 1 concern. All 
drivers should have a clear understanding of the 
rules of the road as well as our bylaws. They 
should have complete control of the vehicle at all 
times. No driving on green spaces under any cir-
cumstances. Vehicles should only be driven on  
roadways. 
 

Cabins tied into the Water System 
Please be advised that it is not permitted to tie 
your cabin into the water system for any water 
use. This is an irrigation system only. Tying in 
for consumption use is against regulations and 
can come with fines or dire consequences for 
the Municipality and tax payers. This is     
provincial not local regulation. 
For more information visit our website or call 
the office. 
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Cabin Directory 
Swing by the bulletin board and check out the newly  

posted cabin directory. Please email the office if there are 
any corrections needed (spelling, name preference etc.) 


